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We have enjoyed our cooking 
lessons with Mrs Clinch over 
the past few weeks. We made 
frittata and fruit smoothies, 
learning how to chop safely 
and combine the ingredients. 
We also had the opportunity 

to taste some of the 
ingredients and, of course, we 
helped with the washing up 

afterwards!


